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Falun Dafa Day—30th Anniversary 
Dear Friends  
 
I join you in recognizing Falun Dafa Day on your 30th Anniversary. As you mark this special 
occasion, I congratulate you!   
 
The City of Hamilton shares the recognition you so deserve, both locally and worldwide.  We are 
happy to join the thousands of greetings that pour in from government officials and private 
citizens. 
 
The Falun Dafa community in Canada follows the values of Truthfulness, Compassion, and 
Forbearance, and inclusiveness, and freedom of conscience. 
 
Historically this commemoration marks the fleeing of refugees from the persecution in China, 
many of whom rebuilt life in Canada, now your home. 
 
Many Canadians have participated in the free online meditation Learning Falun Gong seminars, 
hosted every week in English and French by volunteers. That is significant support! 
 
Falun Dafa transcends cultural boundaries and contributes to a healthier and a more 
harmonious society and we are pleased to support you in your efforts toward peace and 
harmony. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Fred Eisenberger 
Mayor 
 
 

 
 


